
From: Julie German
To: Cender, Laura
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: [EXTERNAL] - Pending NRC License Amendment - Additional Information Requested
Date: Thursday, August 12, 2021 11:33:23 AM

Yes, please move forward with adding only Ricki Shah to our license.

Thank you for your time

From: Cender, Laura <Laura.Cender@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2021 11:17 AM
To: Julie German <jgerman@cassregional.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] - Pending NRC License Amendment - Additional Information Requested

SECURITY WARNING:  This email originated from outside of Cass Regional Medical Center and
Clinics.  DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.  If you are unsure, contact the sender to verify they sent this message.

Hello Julie,

Thank you for taking time out of your day to discuss your pending NRC license amendment request. 
As we discussed today, of the requested new authorized users only Dr. Ricki Shah could be verified 
as having been previously named on an NRC license.

Please respond indicating if you would like to proceed with only naming Dr. Shah as an AU on your 
NRC license at this time, or alternatively please provide additional training and experience 
documentation for the remaining six requested physicians. 

You may provide your response to me directly via email, or as a signed and dated attachment via 
email if submitting additional training documentation.  Please reach out to me with any questions.

Thank you,
Laura

Laura Cender
Pronouns: She/Her
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Materials Licensing Branch
E-mail:  Laura.Cender@nrc.gov
Phone:  (630) 829-9712

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message including attachments, if any, is 
intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain confidential 
and/or privileged material. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
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prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and
destroy all copies of the original message. If you are the intended recipient but do not wish to
receive communication through this medium, please so advise the sender immediately.
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